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Hello,

I am writing to ask you to please put short- and long-term protections in place for utility
customers. I support an indefinite moratorium on utility shut-offs and the erasure of utility
debt for poor and low-income households.

Thank you! This is in regards to docket #U-200281.

Best regards,
Brooke Ike
2840 NW 69th St.
Seattle, WA 98117
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